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November is quickly disappearing.  We will try to post regularly on our 
school webpage. 

  It has been quite cold with temperatures sometimes below 0 

Celsius.  We ask that students wear a warm jacket, hat and mittens 

or gloves so they can have an enjoyable recess break outside.    
 

Our We Team collected non perishable food items for the Food Bank on 

November 3rd - 14th for the “Scare Away Hunger.”  Thank you for all your 

donations. We will announce the winning class that brought in the most 
(items per student).  

 

PAC is planning a “Hot Dog Day” on Tuesday, November 
25th, there will be no Pizza Day next week on 

Thursday, November 26th, to support our PAC event.  

 
 

We have Brick 4 Kidz that has rented the library for an after school 

program.   It is for students from grade one to five. Watch for the notice 
that is going home today with all the information.  

 

We have a number of classes that will be skating next week on Tuesday and 
Thursday.  Please help your child dress appropriately for this activity.   

Thank you!   

 

Mr. Issel and I are planning a parent information meeting on 
November 26 from 6-7pm.  The purpose of the meeting is to introduce 

our parent community to the upcoming changes in education.  The key 
changes we will discuss include the redesigned curriculum with a focus 
on core competencies and how we communicate student learning.  
 

Tomorrow is the last day for picture orders. If you are not ordering this 

time, picture retakes will take place November 25th.   
 

Please check our school webpage for information! 
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